
SPRITE CLUB OF SA 
 

GENERAL MEETING 
 

5 March 2018 
 

MINUTES 
 
1. Apologies:  Mary Dutch, Pat Lescius, Warren Scarman 
 
2. Minutes of the previous meeting:  Displayed on website and a hard 

copy of 5 February 2018 minutes circulated prior to the meeting.  Motion to 
accept proposed by Mike McLaren.  Seconded by Pat Miller.  Carried. 

 
3. Correspondence in: 
 

v Magazines, etc:  Shannon’s Auction Catalogue; Goblin’s Gazette 
March 2018; MG Motoring.  

 
3b.Correspondence out: Hire Agreement and Booking Request form update 
for Fullarton Park Community Centre. 
 
5. Treasurer’s Report 
 

SPRITE CLUB FINANCIAL STATEMENT – FEBRUARY 2018 
 
INCOME 
 
 Brought forward       2184.41 
 Subscriptions       1150.00 
 Log Book Sales           15.00 
 Donations          100.00 
  
 
 TOTAL INCOME       $3449.41 
 
EXPENDITURE 
 
                0.00   
 
 TOTAL EXPENDITURE               0.00  
 
TOTAL         $3449.41 
 

TERM DEPOSIT ACCOUNT AS AT 2 DECEMBER 2017 
 

Previous Amount        10907.96 
Gross Interest                114.85 
 
Total as at 2 December 2017      11022.81    
Amount invested at 2.05% for 6 months. Interest as at 2 Dec 2017     112.68 
 
Motion to accept:  Sean Power, seconded by Phil Keen.  Carried. 



2. 
 
6.  Social/Competition Events Report  

 
February 11 - All British Day – 800-900 cars attended, 12 cars ex 
Sprite Club, overall winner Jaguar XK13. 
 
February 17 - Classic Sports Car Cruise, 16 cars attended for 
coastal evening run, MGTF voted best presented car with Sunbeam 
Alpine voted best patina. 
 
March 11 - MSCA Super Sprint, Mallala – Flag Marshalls required. 
 
March 17 - Twilight Hill Climb, Winter Cup Round 1 at Collingrove 
 
April 9 – General Meeting – Stars and their cars - Sporting Car Club 
clubrooms 51 King William Road, Unley 7.30pm start. 

 
      April 14 – Classic Car Cruise 
  

April 22 – McLaren Vale Vintage and Classic Event ($25.00 joining 
fee) 
 
April 25-29 – Sprite and Midget Nationals – Wodonga Vic. 
 
April 29 – Hillclimb, Winter Cup Round 2 at Collingrove 
 
May 26-27 – Winton Historics, Sprites are feature vehicles 

 
7. Regalia 

v Ken Dutch advised new caps are now available and can be viewed 
on Corporate Image website, ladies white and blue T-Shirts are 
available for $10.00. 

 
8. Webmaster 

 
Chris advised ‘all good’ at the moment. 

 
9. Club Registration 

 
Individual clubs have been advised to run their own website rather than 
outsourcing, due to site ownership problems encountered in the past. 
 
Log book returns are required to be in an Excell spreadsheet format. 
 
Owners must be a financial member of a recognized vehicle club. 
 
Log Books – Car owner has total responsibility, any subsequent driver 
on same day must also sign on a new line in the Log Book (Clause 3.6 
regs.) 
 
The name of the car club must now be noted on the registration form.  
 



     3. 
 
 

10. Club badges 
 

President called for expressions of interest in purchase of club badges 
– to be followed up. 

 
11. For Sale 

v Parts: 
ü Chris Brine has sold the Sprite exhaust system. 

 
12. Other Business 

v Nil 
 

13. The meeting closed at 9.45pm. 
 
	


